
 
 

 

 

 

Draft FY 2022-2026 Transportation 

Improvement Program 

Posted for Public Comment 

 
 

 

VIEW THE DRAFT FY22-26 TIP HERE 

Call or send comments and questions directly to the 

MPO Director at: 

239-252-5884 

Anne.mclaughlin@colliercountyfl.gov 

 

 

 
 

  

March  2021 Collier Metropolitan Planning Organization 

IN MOTION 

https://www.colliermpo.org/tip/
mailto:Anne.mclaughlin@colliercountyfl.gov


 

We have vacancies to fill on the Bicycle 

and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

and the Citizens Advisory Committee 

Click here to apply: https://www.colliermpo.org/wp- 

 content/uploads/2020_MPO-Advisory-Committee- 

 Application.pdf 

Or call the MPO Director, Anne McLaughlin 

at 239-252-5884 for more information. 

 

DISCOVER FDOT’S 

COMMUTE CONNECTOR  

PROGRAM 

AT: 

http://www.swflroads.com/commute-connector/ 

 

Contact Collier MPO Office at 239- 

252-5814 or via email at: 

colliermpo@colliergov.net 

 WWW.COLLIERMPO.ORG 
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